
 

PRAYER CONCERNS 
 
MURLE WILLIAMS 
THOMAS EDEN-knee replacement recovery 
SUE BARRIER-congestive heart failure and copd 
CONNIE ALLEN 
GARY TRAMMEL 
SUSAN PENDLETON 
JIM BOB COODY 
 

FRIENDS AND FAMILY 
 

 

VAN ROBBINS-health issues 
PERRY KARL-recovering from double knee 
replacement 
JOHN MEHAFFEY-recovery from lumbar surgery, 
former member 
MICHAEL HAYWORTH-cardiologist appt. 10-30. 
Jean Hayworth’s grand-son 
FATHER OF GODFREY MOSES-a friend of the 
Glicks 
ROBERT BEENE-health issues 
CHERRY ELLISTON-health issues; friend of Terri 
Bradley 
CYNTHIA HAYWORTH-health issues 
DICK GARCIA-health issues 
TRISH CHAPMAN-health issues, 
wife of Wayne Chapman.  
CHRISTIE JONES-treatment at M.D. Anderson. 
Friend of Karen Duggan. 
TAMARA MITCHELL-cancer, friend of Gary 
Trammel. 
EDDIE & DOLORES EVERS-health issues. 
Brother and sister-in-law of Charles and Elaine 
Evers 
SHEILA BREWSTER-sister-in-law of Sheila and 
Roger Tonne 
MAVIS MITCHELL-dialysis, Sue Lodor’s sister-in-
law 
JACK ROGERS-great-great-nephew of Sue Lodor 
BONNYE ISENHOWER-friend of Sharon Toland 

 
 
 

 
HAPPY NOVEMBER 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

MILES MOREHART-01 
MARTYE UNDERWOOD-01 

GINGER DITTMAR-04 
RICK PENDLETON-05 

GUYLA WHITE-06 
JERRY BROWN-08 

LISA PATTERSON-10 
KOLE TRAMMEL-12 
SANDY ROGERS-14 

CHARLETTE DUNCAN-16 
GLYNN COAPLAND-19 

HARLYNN HOPE-18 
COLEMAN McCLYMOND-18 

C.J. HART-22 
ADELE JONES-22 

MIKE COLBERT-29 
BERNADETTE 

LITTLEFIELD-29 
 

During the Thanksgiving 
Holiday Week 

no Learning Tree 
classes will be held. 
Classes will resume  

November 26th. 

Congratulations to Levi, Nathan 
and Christian for receiving their one 

ANNUAL TURKEY DINNER 
THURSDAY, 

NOVEMBER 15, 2018, 
11:00 A.M.-1:30 P.M. 

Tickets can be purchased 
from a member or at the 

church office. 
Also, tickets will be at  

First National 
and Interbank. 

$12.00 

TIME CHANGES 
NOV. 4TH. 

“FALL BACK” 

 

NEW PLAYGROUND  
EQUIPMENT 

IS SCHEDULED TO BE 
INSTALLED 

THE WEEK OF 
NOV. 5TH. 

 
 

Workday at Church 
Saturday, Nov. 10th 

9:00 a.m.-Noon 
This is in preparation for 

our 
Annual Turkey Dinner on 

MINISTERIAL ALLIANCE 
COMMUNITY 

THANKSGIVING SERVICE 
WILL BE HELD 

NOV.  18TH AT THE 
APOSTOLIC 

LIGHTHOUSE 
AT 6:30 P.M. 

 

OUR SERVICE MEN AND 
WOMEN 

 

AUSTIN BURKHALTER-
grandson of Larry and Jinger 
Mahan 
MICAH CLAY-son of J.R. and 
Julia Clay. 
NICK CORDOVA-son of Ray 
and Merry Pendleton 
GUY CRAIG-son of Connie 
and Bob Meason, grandson of 
Ruth and Bob Green, and 
nephew of Guyla and Wayne 
White 
JASON GRAHAM-cousin of 
Melissa Trammel 
ARIC HOLLY-son of Sherry 
Strickland 
ZACHARY KARL-son of Perry 

and Debbie Karl,  grandson of 

Elaine and Bobby  

Goswick.   
MAJOR JEFF MATSLER 
 

 

CROSBY LANE 
in the CLC, 

Sunday, Nov. 4th, at 5:00 p.m. 
A free chili and soup supper will be 

offered following the concert. 
Love offerings accepted,  

but not required. 
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FROM THE PASTOR 

NOVEMBER, 2018 
     

 

      Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ! 

 

     History tells us that the first Thanksgiving was celebrated in Charles City, Virginia in the 

year 1619. Those early immigrants to the New World likely would not have survived that 

first winter without the generosity of the Native Americans. 

 

     November is a month of generosity and giving thanks for all God has provided. At the 

church we participate in this tradition by preparing pies and turkey with all the trimmings for 

the Turkey Dinner for the community. I know we are all looking forward to the day of the 

feast and enjoying the days of fellowship as we prepare. So, sell all the tickets you can and 

eat all the turkey and dressing you can for this Thanksgiving warm-up meal. 

  

   This coming Sunday (Nov. 4) we celebrate All Saints Day during worship. That evening 

we will hear a concert by the duo Crosby Lane from Nashville, TN. We will serve soup and 

chili and take up a love offering for  our  musical guests. Br ing your  fr iends to enjoy this 

relaxing time in the Christian Life Center.  

 

     I want to thank everyone who helped with the Fall Festival on Halloween night. It was 

wonderful to see so many enjoying this time of fun.  

 

    Another celebration in the life of our church is that the new playground is to be installed 

Wednesday, November 7. This will be a huge benefit to Learning Tree and our Children’s 

Ministry each week. I want to thank everyone who has contributed to this project and to 

those of you who are still considering a donation. Currently, we have just over $10,000 col-

lected. That is awesome! Thank you! 

 

     As the end of the year approaches, also consider an extra Christmas donation to the 

church. We have many great ministries that positively impact people’s lives, including 

the mobile food pantry, Café Love, and Learning Tree as well as Sunday worship and 

activities on Wednesday nights. Do par ticipate and share the joy of serving in these 

ministries and many others throughout the year. 

 

     Our vision – how we see ourselves fulfilling our mission of Making Disciples of Jesus 

Christ for the Transformation of the World -- is “Welcoming, Sharing and Caring for Each 

Other and the Community.” As we welcome, share and care dur ing the ministry activi-

ties of this month, may we keep in mind that all that we do is enabling God’s presence and 

peace to r eign now and forever  in our  hear ts and in the wor ld. May we carry the gener -

ous tradition displayed at that very first Thanksgiving forward for many years to come. 

 

Grace and Peace, 

Pastor Matt 


